
 
 

March 14, 2018 

For more information please contact  
Janice Bedayn 
president@lwvwnc.org 
(530) 265-0596 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

The League of Women Voters of Western Nevada County has scheduled our Election Forum Series at the 
Rood Center, every Thursday evening in the month of April.  Each forum will start at 6:45 with an Introduction 
about County Voting Changes (CA Voters Choice Act).   

Our series will present candidates as follows: 

April 5:   Clerk Recorder and District Attorney    From 7:00 pm to 9:15 pm 
April 12: US House of Representatives District 1  From 7:00 pm to 9:15 pm 
April 19:  Board of Supervisors District 3          From 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm 
April 26:  Nevada County Sheriff   From 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm 
 
The League of Women Voters has been conducting fair and balanced Candidate Forums in election year 
cycles since its inception.  We are well known and highly commended for our method of including audience 
participation in questioning candidates that is direct and in real time, while maintaining civility between the 
parties.  We have come to be known as the safe harbor for candidates of all parties and perspectives to speak  
with the electorate in a moderated but open forum.  Everyone is welcome to attend any or all of these forums. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

https://voterschoice.org/nevada/ 

https://my.lwv.org/california/western-nevada-county/elections 

https://www.lwvwnc.org 

https://www.facebook.com/lwvwnc 

The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan political organization encouraging informed and active 
participation in government. It influences public policy through education and advocacy. You may learn more 
about the League of Women Voters of Western Nevada County at www.lwvwnc.org or by visiting our Facebook 
page, https://www.facebook.com/lwvwnc 
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